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Chairman Headland and Members of the House Finance and Taxation Committee: 

 

My name is Trevor Vannett and I live in District 32.  I’m submitting this testimony in favor of HB 1244 

because it allows people to go to work with disabilities and have an incentive for employers to hire 

people with disabilities.  I would encourage the committee to take out the sunset clause because the 

program is working.   

Thank you for your consideration. 
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